
 

Things to Remember: 

 

● Children need their book bags and reading 

packs everyday 

 

● We still need coats in school. Even though 

the sun is starting to shine, there is still a 

chill in the air 

 

● Please can we make sure all children come 

to school with a water bottle  

 

● Small boxes, milk bottle lids, and toilet 

rolls to build our robots next week. Need in 

by Thursday 20th March please 

 

 
 

 

 

This week we have been spending more time outside now the weather seems to be finally picking up. 

On Thursday we had the privilege of watching the Year 2 showcase assembly. The children loved 

watching the other children and listening to what kind of things Year 2 have learnt about so far. It won’t 

be long before we will be taking centre stage and showing you what we have been up to in Year 1. We 

have had lots of discussions about the school trip to the Blackpool Zoo, which I think the children are 

very excited about.  

 

What we have learnt… 

In Maths this week, we have been super busy looking at weight and length. The children have been 

amazing at measuring lots of different lengths using both maths resources and 30cm rulers. We have 

been using both centimetres and meters to measure lots of different things around our classroom. 

They were very accurate at doing this and made sure they didn’t rush. In English this week, we have 

been looking at a short writing opportunity looking at our robots. We have been reading the story 

Robot Stop! By Adam Bestwick. The children have been using descriptive words to write about the 

robots. In History, we have been learning and playing lots of different games that people used to play. 

We played marbles, kerby, cat’s cradle, hopscotch and even bulldogs (safely). In science, we went on a 

materials hunt. We explored the school grounds to find lots of different materials and which materials 

are used more than others. We have been moving through our My Happy Mind topic of Relate. 

Children seem to be enjoying this unit. We have been working super hard on our handwriting this week 

and letter formation. In R.E, we have been talking about trust and promises. The children have made 

their own class promise and signed it with a fingerprint in our class floor book.  

 

We hope you have a great weekend  

Year 1 Team 😊 
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Star Awards 

Louie & Amelia 

Writer of the Week 

Poppy 

 

 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Year 1: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9572

